
Dear Students, 
 
 

We are delighted to inform you that the Meinor Foundation, focusing on education, 
healthcare, and humanitarian aid on a global scale, is offering a three-month remote 
internship opportunity for ambitious students. The internships are unpaid. 
 

During the internship, you will have the chance to express your creativity and develop 
your potential by tackling interesting tasks and developing innovative ideas that 
contribute to positive changes in our areas of activity. 
 

We offer full support, creating a friendly atmosphere where every intern is part of a 
vibrant and inspiring community. You can work from anywhere, maintaining flexibility 
and availability. 
 

We are currently looking for someone responsible for checking all articles published on 
our website. The main duties will include: 

• Ensuring grammatical, stylistic, and punctuation correctness of texts, 
• Verifying the consistency and substantive quality of content, 
• Ensuring the highest publication standards. 

 

We require a good command of English and skills in writing and editing texts. Analytical 
thinking skills and experience with text correction tools are also welcome. 
 

Additionally, we organize inspiring online meetings once a week, where we discuss 
progress, share ideas, and provide support. 
 

If you are interested in this unique experience, please send your CV and cover letter to 
contact@meinor.org. We will be happy to answer any questions and provide details 
about the internship. 

Thank you for your interest in our offer. We look forward to your applications and hope 
for fruitful cooperation. 
 

mailto:contact@meinor.org


Sincerely, 
 
The Meinor Foundation Team 

 


